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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We would like to invite you to a Parents’ Information Evening on Wednesday 4th September from 
3.30 – 5.00pm. 
 
There will be a presentation in the Hall of the Olympians by me at 3.30pm, followed by an 
opportunity to meet your child’s Form Teacher to discuss procedures for your child’s new class in 
their Form room. During the duration of the Information Evening, your children will be 
supervised by school staff and you will be able to collect them from the main school playground 
at 5.00pm. 
 
Please access the Hall of the Olympians via the driveway to the school playground to the rear after 
you come through the pedestrian gate, or via the path through the Rose Garden past the Centenary 
Library. 
 
The presentations by me and the Form Teachers will be made available to any parents unable to 
attend. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Mr M Draper 
Headmaster 
 
 
 
 
 
 


